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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to clarify the situation regarding the Christmas costume list.
I understand from recent discussions that there seems to be some confusion about what they need
for the up-coming show.

What we advised that the children need was written on the list that we sent home.

What we have also said was, that if you have not got ot are unable to find any of the items please do
not worty and to speak to a member of staff for help with this.

We have some spare supplies in school, what your child has not got we will try and provide, as we
always do. Nothing has changed from the original letter.

The Infant boys are shepherds, but if you have not got a costume we have some spare tabards in
school the children can use,

Junior boys are also Shepherds - they already have costumes that have been made by school.
APOLOGIES FOR THE CONFUSION.,

Should you have any concerns, please speak to a member of staff.

We have resent the initial letter for clarification.
1 hope you enjoy the show....

Yours sincerely/yr eiddoch yn gywir,

Mrs Elaine Shickell
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Ysqol Brynffordd School

Christmas show — ‘It’s Christmas’

This year we are cetebrating Christmas with the children of Ysqgol Brynffordd performing our version of Tt’s
Christmas’.

We have had great fun and enjoyment in learning our lines and the songs too. It all adds up to a
wonderful performance and the children develop fond memories of acting the parts they audition to play.

Attached is a desired costume list for the character your child is performing. Should you have any
questions or need to know a little bit more information, or are siruggling to locate items, please see @

member of staff.

All children need a pair of slipper socks — the non-slip socks to wear on stage as we do not
encourage the children to wear shoes on stage, a Christmas Jumper, Christmas hat and a

piece of tinsel. Thank you.

PLEASE COULD ALL ITEMS OF COSTUME BE LABELLED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME, IN A
BAG WITH THIER NAME ON ALSO - this helps us immensely, thank you.

Infant boys

Traditlonal Shepherd costume
Dark trousers

Dark t-shirt

Christmas jumper

Christmas hat

Slipper socks

Infant girls

Traditional Angel costume
White leggings

White t-shirt

Christmas jumper
Christmas hat
Slipper’socks

Tinsel




